
Subject: Just an update...
Posted by mike audet[1] on Sun, 09 Mar 2008 15:35:33 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Everyone,

I just thought I'd post an update so that you don't think I've forgotten
about you.

The crazy snow has been good for PARIS development.  I've coded a back and
and a ui for the class a amp from the dp4+/dp-pro.  Unfortunately, there
must be differences in the way memory is handled between the two platforms,
because it disables most other plugins as soon as it loads (and it doesn't
work, either).  

I had to sort out how PARIS references tables compared to the DP/Pro, which
I figured out last night.  I thought that would fix the plug, but it didn't.
 There must be something else.

Anyway, I'm working on it.  I'm sure that what I learn from this effort will
make the rest of the dp/pro ports that much easier.

Hope you're all doing well.

Mike
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